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SACRAMENTO STREET BRIDGE 

PROJECT SUMMARY

The Sacramento Street Bridge over Mare Island 
Railroad (Bridge) is located between Illinois 
Street and Farragut Ave on Sacramento Street. 
The Bridge was identified to have seismic 
vulnerabilities relative to current standards and 
the City received a funding grant for replacement 
of bridge. Funding sources for the project include 
88.5% federal funds from the Highway Bridge 
Program and 11.5% local matching funds. 
Modifications to the existing roadway approaches 
required to meet the new bridge configurations 
will also be built. A construction contract was 
awarded by City Council on 2-22-21 and the City 
is currently starting the Construction Phase of the 
Project.

Visit the Project website for the latest construc-
tion updates: www.myvallejo.com/sacrame-
to-street-bridge

Project Contact: 
Tom Walker, Project Manager
Tom.Walker@cityofvallejo.net
(408) 307-9765

BUDGET AND SCHEDULE

Budget: 
$9 M Engineer’s Construction Cost Estimate

Schedule:
Mid-March 2021 - Begin Bridge and Roadway 
Construction

Winter 2021 - Complete Project Construction

Working Hours:
7:00am to 4pm Monday through Friday starting 
on March 22, 2021

*Due to the nature of construction, all schedules 
are subject to change.
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FARRAGUT AVE CLOSURE

Farragut Ave will be closed to thru traffic to allow for 
utility work needed before the Bridge can be replaced. 
Access to residences will be maintained during this work. 
Detour routes during this closure will be clearly identified 
by local signage.

START: 
March 17, 2021

END: 
April 5, 2021

SACRAMENTO STREET CLOSURE

Sacramento Street will be closed to vehicle-traffic to 
allow for demolition of the old bridge and construction 
of the new bridge and roadway approaches. Pedestrian 
access over the railway and to residences will be 
maintained during this work. Detour routes during this 
closure will be clearly identified by local signage.

START:  
April 12, 2021

END: 
Fall 2021


